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School Plant Planning Items for the 
Santa Rosa County School Board Meeting 

January 21st, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Change Orders 
 

None at this time 
 

Final Construction Payments / Fees 
 

Navarre High School – 
Building Construction Technical Lab / Classroom Addition 
 

DAG is requesting approval for release of final AE fees ($1540.00) / Contractor 
payment ($53,726.33)  
 
Recommendations / Status of Projects 
 
           Recommendations 

 
See Status of projects below 
 
Status of Projects 

 
 

Central High School- 
Gymnasium HVAC Replacement, Covert Existing Weight Room 
into new Locker Rooms / Toilet / Shower Room Addition / 
Relocate Existing Weight Room (To existing boys and girls locker 
rooms)  
 

 Electrical sub-contractor is on site making connections to the 
mechanical equipment 

 The window installation is underway 
 Formwork for sidewalks is in place. Contractor is scheduled to 

place concrete this week 

 Drywall sub-contractors are currently finishing drywall in new 
locker rooms.  

 Painting sub-contractor is scheduled for next week. 
 Mechanical sub-contractor is currently setting outside units 



  

 Project is looking good and appears to be on schedule 
 

 
Santa Rosa Adult - 
Office / Record Storage Addition 
 
 
Bid date has been moved to January 12th. A mandatory pre-bid is 
scheduled for January 5th. DAG will bring their recommendation to the 
January 21st Board Meeting. 

 
Navarre High School- 
Football / Baseball Concession Building  
 
DAG has reviewed and approved metal bldg. shop drawings and site work 
is underway. 

 
 
Construction Bids  

 
Santa Rosa Adult - 
Office / Record Storage Addition 
 
 
Bid date has been moved to January 12th. A mandatory pre-bid is 
scheduled for January 5th. DAG will bring their recommendation to the 
January 21st Board Meeting. 
 


